

Network Office 2000 Embarcadero Cove, Suite 302 Oakland, California 94606 (510) 567-8296 FAX (510) 567-8290

May 27, 2011

## Dear Provider:

I am sending this letter to provide an update on several important issues related to your contract(s) with BHCS.

Please note that you will be receiving a number of updates and notices in the coming weeks:

- Changes to program and fiscal liaison assignments for FY 11-12 resulting from the ongoing development of the Network Office
- o Reporting requirements due July 10 for housing and co-occurring conditions

You will find notices attached to this letter for:

- Cut-off dates for data entry
- o Cut-off dates for invoicing

## Rollover Contracts and Allocation Letters for FY 11/12

The AOD Allocation Letters will be mailed out within the next month.

- FY 11-12 contracts will not include BASN funding. BASN contracts will end on June 30, 2011.
- Primary Prevention Programs --Current contracts for existing programs will end on June 30, 2011. Rollover contracts will be amended for FY 11-12 primary prevention programs upon the Board's decision to award contracts based on the current RFP process.
- Allocation letters will not include Measure A funds. Rollover contracts will be amended to reflect Measure A funding when the level and allocation of funds has been determined.

AOD Providers Deadlines May 27, 2011 Page 2

For questions, regarding your contact please contact your current fiscal liaison. However, please note that no specific decisions about any provider's contract allocation for FY 11-12 have been made so your fiscal liaison will have the information provided in this letter only.

Sincerely,

**Jiona Branagh** Fiona Branagh Director, Network Office